
BIG SCHOOL 
Flowers 

Earth Day 
Be Kind To Animals 

LITTLE SCHOOL 
LADYBUGS 

FARMS 

LETTERS 
U, Y, Q 

 
 

WE ARE ONCE AGAIN IN  
NEED OF USED PLASTIC 

GROCERY BAGS.  
IF YOU HAVE SOME THAT 

YOU WOULD LIKE TO 
DONATE WE WOULD 
GREATLY APPRECIATE 

IT. 
 

BOOK ORDERS ARE DUE WEDNESDAY APRIL 5TH.  ORDER ON LINE AT  
WWW.SCHOLASTIC.COM/BOOKCLUBS   

AND USE CLASS  
CODE: NY986 

AT CHECK OUT 

WE WILL BE CLOSED 
MONDAY APRIL 10TH  THROUGH 

FRIDAY APRIL 14TH  
FOR SPRING BREAK 

 
RETURNING TO 

SCHOOL 
MONDAY APRIL 17TH 

 

 THERE ARE SEVERAL CHILDREN 
THAT DO NOT HAVE AN EXTRA 
CHANGE OF CLOTHES IN THEIR 

CUBBY. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR 
CHILD HAS AN EXTRA SET OF 
CLOTHES THAT ARE SIZE AND 

WEATHER APPROPRIATE.  ALSO, AS 
THE WEATHER STARTS TO WARM UP 

A REMINDER THAT WE DO NOT 
WANT CHILDREN TO WEAR CROC 
TYPE SHOES, SANDELS OR SHOES 

WITH HOLES. 
THANK YOU 

http://www.scholastic.com/BOOKCLUBS
http://www.scholastic.com/BOOKCLUBS

